
From: 	 Bausch, Carl (FTA) 
To: 	 Zelasko, Elizabeth (FTA) 
Sent: 	 1/14/2011 5:43:32 AM 
Subject: 	 RE: CLOSING THE BOOK ON THE ENVIRONMENTAL PROCESS FOR HONOLULU... 

Seems to me that it is much easier to coordinate with the Council from our Washington offices 
than from San Francisco. Region 9 has demonstrated all along that it lacks commitment in this 
process--you made that observation just the other day. I placed a call to Blythe a little 
while ago. 

	Original Message 	 
From: Zelasko, Elizabeth (FTA) 
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2011 10:25 AM 
To: Bausch, Carl (FTA) 
Subject: RE: CLOSING THE BOOK ON THE ENVIRONMENTAL PROCESS FOR HONOLULU... 

Last week I gave Blythe a copy of the agreement that she was going to use to brief her 
managers. She told me the ACHP would sign the agreement last and she is aware that we are on a 
tight schedule. Region 9 goofed and sent her the agreement prematurely a few days ago with 
only Leslie's signature. They need to be in touch with her and likely send her the scanned 
signatures. I do not have the scanned signatures. 

I handed off the PA to Region 9 to coordinate. I have not been trying to not get involved as 
to not cause confusion with messages and instructions. 

	Original Message 	 
From: Bausch, Carl (FTA) 
Sent: Fri 1/14/2011 10:07 AM 
To: Zelasko, Elizabeth (FTA) 
Subject: RE: CLOSING THE BOOK ON THE ENVIRONMENTAL PROCESS FOR HONOLULU... 

Have you communicated to Blythe that the document needs to be signed right away? What is to 
prevent the Council from taking its time and just letting the document sit there for a while? 
Getting this to the finish line is one of the Administrator's highest priorities; it should be 
treated as such. 

	Original Message 	 
From: Zelasko, Elizabeth (FTA) 
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2011 9:55 AM 
To: Bausch, Carl (FTA) 
Subject: RE: CLOSING THE BOOK ON THE ENVIRONMENTAL PROCESS FOR HONOLULU... 

Carl, 

Today is my RDO. I am not planning on being in the office. The ACHP should already have a copy 
of the PA. Region 9 sent her a copy earlier this week. 

Liz 

	Original Message 	 
From: Bausch, Carl (FTA) 
Sent: Fri 1/14/2011 4:44 AM 
To: Sukys, Raymond (FTA); 'fmiyamoto@honolulu.gov ' 
Cc: VanWyk, Christopher (FTA); Zelasko, Elizabeth (FTA) 
Subject: Re: CLOSING THE BOOK ON THE ENVIRONMENTAL PROCESS FOR HONOLULU... 
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Great, Ray. Thanks. Perhaps Liz can hand-carry the signature page to the Council today. I sent 
a note to Blythe advising of the need to execute the instrument quickly. Carl 

From: Sukys, Raymond (FTA) 
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2011 08:54 PM 
To: Bausch, Carl (FTA); 'Miyamoto, Faith' <fmiyamoto@honolulu.gov> 
Cc: VanWyk, Christopher (FTA); Zelasko, Elizabeth (FTA) 
Subject: RE: CLOSING THE BOOK ON THE ENVIRONMENTAL PROCESS FOR HONOLULU... 

Carl, except for the ACHP's signature on the PA and final review of the mitigation monitoring 
plan the ROD is ready for Leslie's signature. Leslie has the ROD and attachments for his 
review. Hopefully, everything will be done tomorrow. Ray 

From: Bausch, Carl (FTA) 
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2011 4:29 AM 
To: 'Miyamoto, Faith'; Sukys, Raymond (FTA) 
Cc: VanWyk, Christopher (FTA); Zelasko, Elizabeth (FTA) 
Subject: CLOSING THE BOOK ON THE ENVIRONMENTAL PROCESS FOR HONOLULU... 

Good Morning: 

I expect that the Administrator will ask me tomorrow (Friday) if the environmental process for 
Honolulu has been completed. By sometime late today or early tomorrow morning, please let me 
know where matters stand, including which signatories have and have not signed the 
programmatic agreement and when you reasonably expect that all signatories will have signed 
off (in this regard, please don't let the document languish on any signatory's desk; 
"encourage" him or her to sign it right away). I get the sense that the record of decision 
will be ready to sign whenever the programmatic agreement has been executed; am I sensing 
correctly? Thanks. 
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